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Re: Submission to proposed new electorates of Wannon and Cox 

 

I Matt Armstrong of , Apollo Bay would like to make it known to the AEC that I support 
the new distribution of Cox and Wannon as currently proposed. 

As a resident of a small coastal I feel strongly that this community identifies strongly with other 
coastal communities to our North east and with the City of Geelong.  This community does not, in 
my opinion identify with Colac or communities to the North or West of Colac.  As such the proposal 
as it stands more accurately reflects this position. 

Yours Sincerely, 

Matt Armstrong 
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